
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Irene LeBeau <ayleyana@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, December 30, 2015 5:49 AM 
Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: RE: Jan. 6th 

Sorry. I just received the message. If at all possible I still wish to speak with them. My address is the east end of 
the Hawthorne bridge. My phone number is 503-575-5890. I'll be speaking about solutions that are humane to 
the issue of being houseless. 

On Dec 28, 2015 14:37, "Moore-Love, Karla" <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Thank you for your request to address the Portland City Council. For me to sign you up for a three minute 
Communications spot on January 6th, City Code requires an address, phone number and what it is you will be 
speaking about. 

I will need this information by 5:00 p.m. today. 

Thank you, 

Karla 

a Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 

• City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 

Portland OR 97204-1900 
email : Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoreqon.gov 
Testimony Email: cctestimony@portlandoreqon.gov 

phone : 503.823.4086 
Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoreqon .gov/auditor/councilclerk 

From: Irene LeBeau [mailto:ayleyana@gma il.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 1:10 PM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Jan. 6th 

I'd like to take the open slot to speak with our city leaders. 
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